
 

 
 
Welcome                                                                                  February 23, 2025   
                                                                                                  

Congregational Singing                                              Open Up the Heavens 
 God, You're So Good 
       Heart of Worship         

Kenney Child Dedications 
 
Announcements and Offering  

Call to Worship               Isaiah 55:8-9         
“For my thoughts are not your thoughts, neither are your ways my 

ways,” declares the Lord. “As the heavens are higher than the earth, 
so are my ways higher than your ways and my thoughts than your 

thoughts. 
Prayer                
 
Sermon                                    Luke 10:25-42    

                                                                                     
 
Reflective Close               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sermon Notes 
Luke 10:25-42 

 
 
 
 

First Baptist Church           (308) 234-2311 
3610 6th Ave, Suite 1                             contact@kearneyfb.org 
Kearney NE  68845                               Hours: Monday - Thursday 
      8:00AM – 5:00PM 

        
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

Kids Night Out – Our next Kids Night Out will be Friday, February 28th, 
from 6pm – 8:30pm, for 1st – 6th graders.  Please sign up at 
kearneyfb.org/kids.  Any questions, please reach out to Scott Peace, 
our children’s director, at speace@kearneyfb.org.   

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Activate Global – Activate Global will be with us on Sunday, March 2nd,  
both during the Sunday School hour and worship service, to share 
about their ministry.  Please make plans to join us.  
 
March Missions Madness – More details coming in March on how to 
sign up for our annual NCAA basketball tournament bracket.  $10 
entry fee per bracket.  Winner decides which FBC supported mission 
to give all the donations.  
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Lent Devotionals are available to be picked up in Saints Hall or at the 
church office.  They are at no cost to you, so we hope you will take one 
home to guide you through this special season. 
 
Worship Leader Job Opening – After many years of service, Mark 
Liljehorn, our current worship leader, is stepping down at the end of 
April.  If you are interested, or know someone who might be 
interested, in the role of worship leader, the job description and how 
to apply are posted here: https://kearneyfb.org/jobs/ 
 
NEW Prayer Room - Our new prayer room is now open and available.  
We will have online sign ups for appointment times available soon, but 
for now please contact the church office to reserve a time during 
hours the church doors are open.  If you have a group that would like 
to meet after hours, please let the church office know so that can be 
arranged.  Please submit any prayer requests you’d like included in 
the prayer room via connection cards or the email prayer chain.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Room & Gym Reservations – Just a reminder you can view the facility 
and gym calendars on our church website.  If you’d like to reserve 
space, there is a reservation form and more information available here:  
https://kearneyfb.org/room-reservations/ . All reservations (including in 
house meetings and studies) now require a reservation form. Copies 
are also available through the church office.  
 
Volunteers Needed – Our children’s ministry is in need of volunteers 
for both our Kids Nights Out (4th Fridays) and Sports Challenge (July 
14-18, 2025).  If you can help volunteer with either or both of these 
programs, please reach out to Scott Peace, our children’s director, 
speace@kearneyfb.org.   

Radio Broadcast is sponsored by Galyn and Terri Lind in thankfulness 
for daughters Stacey and Jill who have birthdays this month. 

Flowers are sponsored by Jim and Karen Decker in celebration of their 
48th anniversary, by the Mefferds in celebration of Elaine's birthday 
and by Luke and Cassie Spivey in celebration of Eleanor's 4th birthday. 

Prayer focus for the week is Diaper Depot. 

Family concern is Cheryl Krueger. 

Connection Cards are located in the seat backs. Please fill out any 
information you would like us to have and return in the baskets just 
outside the exit doors and in the Saints Hall or go to 
https://kearneyfb.org/connect/  

Gifts You may give at the link on kearneyfb.org,  by placing 
your gift in one of the offering plates passed during 
announcements, in one of the offering boxes located 
around the building, by mail or through every.org by using 
the QR code to the right.  Thank you for your gifts.        

https://kearneyfb.org/jobs/
https://kearneyfb.org/room-reservations/
https://kearneyfb.org/connect/
https://app.securegive.com/kearneyfb

